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 7 August 2020 
 
The Owner/Occupier 

 
 

 
Dear Owner/Occupier 
 
Maintenance of table drains along sections of Riverview Avenue and near the intersection of Neotsfield Avenue 
and Grantham Crescent - Dangar Island  

 
Please be advised that Council’s contractor will soon be commencing maintenance of table drains along 
sections of Riverview Avenue and near the intersection of Neotsfield Avenue and Grantham Crescent - Dangar 
Island. 
 
 
These works are proposed to be carried out between, Monday 17 August 2020 and Friday 21 August 2020, 
weather permitting. The work will be undertaken between 7:30am to 3:30pm and Necessary signs and 
barricades will be in place on site during the construction period. 
 
 
Your cooperation is sought to take extra care in the vicinity of the road works, paying particular attention to 
warning signs and the direction of workmen on site. 
 
 
Council thanks you for your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience that may be caused by the 
works. Should you have any further query, please contact Mr Saiet Regmi on 9847 6825 of Hornsby Shire 
Council. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Bhavin Modhia 
Team Leader - Roads & Drainage Engineering Services 
Asset Operations & Maintenance 
 


